

Chet F. Harritt STEAM School

Cheetah STEAM Newsletter 12.11.2020

Good Evening Chet F. Harritt STEAM School Families. This is Mrs. Hicks, your school principal, with some important information.

Important Dates:

December 16 Ugly Holiday Sweater Spirit Day

December 18 Holiday Pajama Spirit Day

December 18 Book Giveaway

December 19 – January 3 Winter Break – No School

January 11th Next Instructional Phase. Grades K-5 and SDC dismiss at 1:25,

Grades 6 - 8 dismiss at 12:00

Updated Website

Santee School District has recently changed web access browsers, this means that the look of both the district and our school websites have changed. Our new school website is https://cfh.santeesd.net/

Attendance Reminder

Thank you to all of the families that have called or emailed our office to notify our school of your child's absence. A friendly reminder, your child will **not** be able to return to school until their prior absence has been verified by our attendance clerk. You can notify the school of your child's absence by calling (619) 258 – 2205 and selecting option 7.

EAK Registration

or before April 30, 2021, they are eligible for EAK. Registration is limited. The five schools hosting EAK are:
Pride
Oaks
Hill Creek
Carlton Hills
Cajon Park
If you would like more information about Santee School District's EAK Program, please see the flyer attached here .
Updated School Library Website
Our school's library check out program has recently been updated. Please use the link found here to search for books in our library. Students can also access the library check system from the Alexandria icon on their iPads.
<u>Yearbooks</u>
It's that time of year to start thinking about the school yearbook. We will be selling a soft cover yearbook this year. The pre-order price is \$20 until March. Please follow the Jostens link on the Chet webpage to order your yearbook today. School photos are scheduled for January 12 th and 13 th , more details will be coming home in December.

Early Admission to Kindergarten (EAK) registration is open. If your child turns five years old on

Book Giveaway

On Friday, December 18th we will be giving away free, gently used books from our library. At both the AM and PM dismissal times, there will be tables out front with the books laid out for your selection. Please stop by and take some free books for your child's home library.

Have a great evening!

Please continue to check http://www.santeesd.net/ for updates.

Safe at School Reopening Plan (Updated Nov. 24)

Santee SD Covid-19 Dashboard

Santee School District Calendar 2020-21